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Dear Parents & Members,

We hope this message finds you well. As we move from adjusting to a new normal to awaiting the return of the old normal, the [INSERT HOUSE CORPORATION NAME] wants to thank you again for your continued support as we continue to be a place of support for all of our Sisters. We all have a crucial role to play in fighting this pandemic, and we are grateful for your efforts during this difficult time. 
While writing to say thanks, we also wish to do our best at this time to address current questions you may have related to the [INSERT CHAPTER NAME] house reopening this upcoming academic year. As we keep monitoring the reopening of [INSERT UNIVERSITY NAME], we too are looking ahead to ensure that we are providing a safe home away from home for our residents. We all are continuing to do our part, and we ask that you continue to be a great partner as we navigate these changes. As it is still early on in the process, our expectation is that we will be communicating clearer guidelines as we progress into the summer. 
Although there are a lot of unknowns at this point, we want you to know the [INSERT HOUSE CORPORATION NAME] is strategizing cleaning, programming and distancing initiatives to prevent the spread of disease, while still providing the community and support you expect from us. Following are just a few for your consideration.

· Increasing touchpoint cleaning in common area spaces
· Providing resources for students to self-clean or wipe down bathrooms and common areas

· Updates to cleaning frequency and scheduling in the entire facility

· Adjustments to meal service and scheduling to encourage distancing initiatives

· Considering an adjustment in our guest policy that may temporarily alter the number of out-of-house individuals allowed in the house

· Encouraging resident social distancing and other personal hygiene practices

· Staff training to ensure on the ground compliance of local health and CDC practices

· Possible quarantine procedures that include onsite, offsite, or other location(s) in the event of a required self-quarantine or isolation as determined by the University Health Center

Because of the fluid nature of the pandemic, we are continuing to engage in conversations with our campus partners and reviewing best practices and guidelines from [INSERT UNIVERSITY NAME], and the Centers for Disease Control (CDC) about how to continue to maintain a healthy environment in preparation for your arrival in fall.

Thank you, and please contact us with any questions or concerns,
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